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Millie White

From: Jo Maynard <jo@jomaynard.co.uk>
Sent: 25 February 2021 12:46
To: Planning Support
Subject: FW: Notification of Invalid Planning Application 1/0194/2021/FUL at Anglers 

Paradise
Attachments: ufm7_Invalid_Letter.rtf

Categories: Millie

Dear Sir or Madam 
 
I can confirm I have revised the site area on the application form, via the planning portal. 
That is the only amendment I have made. 
The area within the entire red line is 1.09 hectares, which includes the entire access route.  I can confirm no 
operational development is proposed on/to the access route. 
 
I have also forwarded an email to my client asking him to call and make a further payment over the telephone. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jo 
 
Jo Maynard BSc (Hons) MRICS FAAV 
Chartered Surveyor and Agricultural Valuer 
 

Ridgecombe Barn 
Lifton, Devon, PL16 0HD 
T:   01566 504017 
M: 07487 240644 
E:   jo@jomaynard.co.uk  
W: www.jomaynard.co.uk  

 
 
This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended for the named recipient(s) only.  It may be private and confidential and may contain privileged material. If 
you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender and delete it (including any attachments) immediately. You must not copy, distribute, disclose or 
use any of the information in it or any attachments.  Whilst every effort is made to safeguard emails, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this 
email and any attachments are virus free.  The sender will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus or computer problems experienced. 

 

From: planningsupport@torridge.gov.uk <planningsupport@torridge.gov.uk>  
Sent: 24 February 2021 12:14 
To: Jo Maynard <jo@jomaynard.co.uk> 
Subject: Notification of Invalid Planning Application 1/0194/2021/FUL at Anglers Paradise 
 
Thank you for submitting a planning application for Anglers Paradise. Unfortunately we are unable to register the 
application as valid. Please open the attached letter for further details. Should you require furt 
her information in the meantime please do not hesitate to contact us on 01237 428711. If you are expecting 
documents in the post they should arrive in the next few days 
________________________________ 
 
 
For information on data protection and how your personal data is used please see our Privacy Policy at 
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https://www.torridge.gov.uk/privacypolicy 
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to whom they are addressed.. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or other action taken in reliance of the 
information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please use 
the reply function to tell us and then permanently delete what you have received. 
 
Any views expressed by the sender of this message are not necessarily those of the Torridge District Council. 
 
E-mail is inherently insecure without specific security measures being taken. In essence we cannot guarantee the 
safe and private delivery of all e-mail, both outbound and inbound, due to the complexity and nature of the 
networks that it may utilise. Please bear this in mind when sending critical or sensitive information. 
 
Senders and recipients of email should be aware that under UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information 
legislation these contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request. Under the Regulation of Investigatory 
Powers Act 2000, Lawful Business Practice Regulations, any E-mail sent to or from this address may be accessed by 
someone other than the recipient for system management and security purposes. 
 
This email and any attachments have been checked for viruses however you should carry out your own check before 
opening any attachments. Torridge District Council enforces a corporate wide anti-virus policy. The Council does not 
accept any liability in respect of damage caused by any virus that is not detected. 

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient 
and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution 
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an 
innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated 
data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here. 


